NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OFOBJECTORS’ CAUCUS MEETING

The Objectors and Non-Objector caucus meeting scheduled for August 15, 2016,
to discuss the United States’ and Coeur d’Alene Tribe’s response to the Objectors’
and Non-Objector claimants’ settlement proposal is POSTPONED. Counsel for
objectors need additional time to coordinate. It is anticipated that the caucus
meeting will be rescheduled for mid to late September.



